
Re DA2020/1758

I live at 8 Condamine St and I am against this development.

The streets around the school are already a nightmare during peak periods and this 
development will only add to the congestion. It is unrealistic to expect the proposed onsite car 
parking to be able to accommodate all the parents who want to drop off their children to this 
daycare centre. As a result there will be extra pressure on the existing on-street parking: 
making a bad situation even worse.

Tony Halse
9949 3738
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